
For 2013-2014 

In 2013-14 the school received £169,000. This money was used in a variety of ways to support 

pupil premium students: literacy and reading schemes, small group and one-to-one work, 

attendance support, whole staff Inset on support and intervention, student support officer, 

mentoring and hardship funds. 

Summer 2013 showed expected progress for pupil premium students in English to be 71% 

(81% all others). In Summer 2014 this figure was 46% (79% all others). The results in Summer 

2013 showed expected progress for pupil premium students in Maths to be 46% (68% all 

others). In Summer 2013 this was 34% (71% all others).In 2014 there were four students who 

just dropped out of the pupil premium category at the final census who had all received support 

and all went on to achieve expected progress and moved from the first cohort to the latter. 

 


